
Item -1
Presentation and Public Input Concerning Aquatic Study
Terry Brannon, the Cities Aquatic Consultant will be on hand to provide Council with an 
update of the progress made to date on the aquatics study.  Terry will make a power point 
presentation at the Study Session he will also share with Council some of the input he 
received during the day from the various focus group meeting he will have conducted.  The 
study session will also offer another opportunity for Citizens and Council to provide input 
into the process, as well as ask any questions that the discussions may create.
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